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TERM 3 OPENING ASSEMBLY
This term started on a very high note on Tuesday, 22nd April 2025, amid the heavy
downpour that graced the day. Nonetheless, the students and staff attendance was
impressive. We gathered in the Auditorium. Our incoming Head Girl Ruth Wanjiru
Kimani and incoming Head Boy Khush Rajesh Jagatiya were the prefects on duty, and
so they had the onus of coordinating the assembly. 

The teachers made various announcements, followed by our senior school leaders,
led by our Principal, Mr. Vijender Kumar Sharma and Head of School Mrs. Sujata
Yanamandra. In a nutshell, the students were reminded to maintain discipline and
begin the term with vigor instead of waiting for exam time to begin working hard.
They were also reminded about the need to actively get involved in the term
activities, which are captured in the school calendar that was already sent to you.

We look forward to a successful term and a fruitful Academic Year both in
academics and extra-curricular activities.



PRESIDENT'S AWARD PRE-SILVER EXPEDITION TO
ABERDARES IN NYERI IN PICTURES



YEAR 8 MENTORSHIP TALK FACILITATED BY MS.
LINET, CAREERS COUNSELLOR

This week, Year 8 students gathered in the school auditorium for an engaging and insightful talk on the theme of
friendships—within school, beyond the school gates, and into the future. The session encouraged students to
reflect on the importance of building strong, respectful relationships, navigating challenges, and maintaining
connections as they grow.

Led by the School Careers Counsellor, Ms. Linet, the talk covered how friendships shape our school experience,
how to support friends through ups and downs, and the value of staying connected even as life paths diverge.
Students shared their own thoughts, asked questions, and participated in small group discussions.

The event highlighted the role of empathy, communication, and trust in forming lasting bonds. It was a meaningful
opportunity for students to explore the impact of friendship in their personal growth—now and in the years to
come.








